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1. Air Quality Action Days

· The Clean Air Pledge, launched on May 5th, encourages residents to take simple, voluntary actions that make a difference in improving air quality and protecting the environment.  Taking the Clean Air Pledge involves two simple steps: 

Step 1: Visit the Clean Air Partners web site (www.cleanairpartners.net) and sign up to receive AirAlerts – the daily air quality forecasts.   

Step 2: Take the EPA “Change the World, Start with ENERGY STAR” pledge and commit to reducing residential energy consumption by using energy-efficient light bulbs, installing and properly setting a programmable thermostat, and/or choosing products that have earned the ENERGY STAR rating.    

The goal is to reduce 13 million pounds of greenhouse gas emissions by Earth Day 2010. This is equivalent to removing 1,000 cars off our region’s roads this year. 
2. Marketing and Public Relations

· The 2009 public awareness campaign will include a combination of radio and transit ads.  

· Two new radio ads were produced in April/May.  The ads, which are humorous and informative in nature, are designed to encourage the public to take action to improve air quality and protect the environment.    
· The radio promotion will run over a five-week period (late-June through late-July) on nine top stations in the Baltimore and Washington regions.  The radio buy also includes numerous on-line and live promotions to be conducted by the participating stations on behalf of Clean Air Partners. 

· Transit ads will be placed in Metro stations, Frederick County TransIT buses, Maryland Transit Administration buses and stations, Prince George’s County bus shelters, and City of Fairfax buses.  Transit ads will run for several months (May-September/October).  
3. Public Education

· The curriculum and outreach materials have been presented to more than 1,400 students including 335 in the District of Columbia, 625 in Maryland, and 480 in Virginia.
· The Clean Air Partners Board of Directors recently approved two new part-time, paid intern positions to assist the Education Program Manager with the summer outreach program.  One intern will cover the Baltimore region and one will support the Washington region.  
4. Business Roundtable

· One new application for the aqueous parts washer rebate program was received from Frederick County Fleet Services.  Clean Air Partners has approved eight rebates since October 2007 (four auto maintenance facilities, three printer shops, and one bike shop).  Due to the limited response, this program will be phased out in FY 2010.  

5. Meetings

· The Clean Air Partners’ Annual Membership Meeting was held on Tuesday, May 12th at the Koshland Science Museum in Washington, DC.  The Board approved the FY 2010 Work Program and Budget and the nomination of two new Board members – Jim Larsen, Executive Director of the Dulles Area Transportation Association and Lon Anderson, AAA Mid-Atlantic.  Founding member Gary Allen, with the Center for Chesapeake Communities, was confirmed as the Chair for FY2010.  The Board meeting was followed by an awards presentation to recognize the winners of the air quality poster contest and On the Air teacher allies.      
